Houghton College

910 UNION ROAD, BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14224 • PHONE 716-674-6363

Buffalo Campus

May 11, 1973

Dr. Mildred B. Wynkoop Trevecca Nazarene College Nashville, Tenn. 37210

Dear Dr. Wynkoop:

Thank you for your recent letter. It was good to learn that old presidents are still around.

I am happy to cooperate in the assignment which you outlined. I realize how difficult it is to firm up the program and I shall try to be sufficiently flexible to fill in whatever need may finally exist.

It was encouraging to learn that you and your committee are involving some of the "younger" men in the program. I favour us having a wholesome mix of age groups especially on the program.

Your tentative program looks good and we shall pray for the blessing of God to rest upon it.

Cordially yours,

Robert A. Mattke

Golat A Malike